


City of Revere
Board of Health Public Meeting
April 7, 2020

Meeting Location: 
In accordance with Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Executive Order, please be advised that this meeting of the Revere Board of Health will be held by remote participation only.
Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/214063382?pwd=Z05OU3prcEVqRXI4ak4wRFduYlVkQT09
Meeting ID: 214 063 382
Password: 025768
Time: 6:30pm-7:30pm 

Introduction of The Board of Health:
Dr. Natale Kong-Chairperson, Board of Health
Dr. Craig Castanza- Board Member
Nezha Louaddi -Board Member 

Invited Municipal Staff:
Carol Donovan-Public Health Nurse
[bookmark: _GoBack]Cheryl McCormick- General Counsel
Nick Catanazzo-Interim Director Health Department
Kim Hanton-Health Advisor to the Mayor
Marcia Mendes-Administrative Assistant 

Topics to be discussed:
· Dr. Kong to update the COVID19 pandemic both in a broad sense and also on efforts in Revere to curtail the spread of the virus and to care for patients who have it. Carol Donovan may also have updates and may be asked to share some info during this portion
· Kim Hanton to update on other efforts in the community at large to help with social distancing, quarantining, and supporting the community during this time of crisis.
· Questions and Answers regarding the COVID19 pandemic
Appointments:
None
For up-to-date information regarding the 2019 Novel Coronavirus, please visit the DPH COVID-19 web site at:
· www.mass.gov/2019coronavirus 
· www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov
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